
 

St Alban’s Catholic Primary School 

 

Newsletter to Parents                                     March 1st 2019 
          
  

Dear Parents, 
 

Next Wednesday is the start of Lent so on Wednesday KS2 will go to church for an Ash Wednesday 
Mass and KS1 will have their own special service in school. We will not have Stay and Pray on 
Thursday March 7th as it is World Book Day but we will have Stay and Pray on all of the remaining 
Thursdays in Lent – March 14th, March 21st and March 28th so we hope you will be able to join us for 
one of these. Our fundraising for Lent will focus on supporting Caritas (previously known as The 
Catholic Children’s Society) and in particular, their “Baby Bank” appeal. This is raising money to 
provide baby supplies for people who need this support through the food bank. Further details on 
this will follow. 
 

With best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs C. L. Frost 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

St. Alban’s Parish 

Children’s Mass 

 

Sunday March 10th    

  at 9.30am 

 
Please come along and join us if you can. 

All are welcome 
 


